
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 7:56 PM 
To: Thompson, Eric (CI-StPaul) <eric.thompson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward2 
<Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; #CI-StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Changes to 10 % Charitable Gambling 
 

Good Evening,  
 

John and I are unable to attend the public hearing tomorrow. We wanted you to 
know that we  
support the proposed changes to the 10 % Gambling Fund. The changes will give  our 
teens and children, who are most in need, opportunities and support they might 
never experience otherwise. 
 

Sincerely, 
Mary Thoemke 

 

mailto:eric.thompson@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us

